
FREE KAPLAN SAT PREP COURSE
Attention Junior Students and Guardians,

Timber Creek HS is offering Juniors the opportunity to register for a free Kaplan SAT Prep
course this school year!!!

These courses are live, online classes that run throughout the school year. This allows students
to register for a course that matches up with their testing needs and their daily schedule.

CLICK HERE TO REQUEST A CODE FROM THE SCHOOL
COUNSELOR TO REGISTER FOR THE FREE SAT PREP

COURSES

Timber Creek HS is once again providing the SAT School Day program for all Juniors. This
means all Juniors can test for free on April 9th, at Timber Creek. The Counseling Office will
send out a sign up for the SAT School Day testing later in the school year.

If you plan to register and pay for additional SAT test administrations before or after the
SAT School Day program, you can find other SAT dates for this school year below.

-Students can register for an SAT on their own as well at www.sat.org

-SAT fee waivers are available for eligible students on free and reduced lunch, please
speak with your School Counselor to get a fee waiver.

https://forms.gle/pfw88x4yJtHAu1GP8
https://forms.gle/pfw88x4yJtHAu1GP8
https://forms.gle/pfw88x4yJtHAu1GP8



